
 

 
 

 
April 22, 2020 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 
 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Regarding: EB-2019-0051 2020 IRM Rate Application 

 
 

Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 

Please find below, Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd.’s election to postpone. 
 
 

In light of the current situation surrounding COVID-19 emergency, Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd. (LPDL) is 
electing to postpone the implementation of its May 1, 2020 rates from May 1, 2020 to November 1, 2020. 
 
Effective May 1, 2020, LPDL will record the impact from lost distribution revenues, both fixed and variable, along 
with the impact from its LRAMVA amounts, in Account 1509-Impacts Arising from COVID-19 Emergency.  
Carrying charges will also be applied. 

 
 

Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact Margaret Maw at 
mmaw@lakelandholding.com. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

 
 
 

Margaret Maw, CPA CGA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Lakeland Holding Ltd. 

 

 

 

 


